Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Yovember £, 1962

James M. Lurrett , Jr.
011 Consgrvation Commigaion
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Bolack, Greer, et ali #4-14
A-14-25N-1W, Rio Arriba County

Dear Jim:

I have investigated terrain conditions in the above 40 acres and believe
that the non-standard location ie justiftied, part leularly due to

the fact that ihe offsetting acreage !s also ouned by Bolack, Greer,
et al.

We will require that a deviation test be ftled and also in the event
that the deviation tests indicate the possidility of the well bottoming
ofSf of the unit we will insict on a directional survey. I recommend
that the non-gtandard location be approved.

Yours very truly

Zmery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

BCA:ks

cet Bolack,Creer, st al
Farmington, New Mexico
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